SAVE THE DATE: TV TEST PROCEDURE WORKSHOP, JULY 20, 2006, IN
WASHINGTON, DC

Dear ENERGY STAR® Stakeholder:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) invites you to participate in a
TV Test Procedure Workshop in Washington, DC on Thursday, July 20,
2006. This working session will build on, and progress discussions and action
items from both the June 19, 2006, International TV Test Procedure Workshop to
be held in London, England and the IEC TV test procedure meetings.

This notice is being sent to a wide range of stakeholders. Please also feel free to
pass this invitation onto relevant engineers, technical marketing, and QA
colleagues.

The workshop will take place in Room 152 at 1310 L St. NW in Washington, DC.
Additional details, such as a confirmed meeting time and agenda, will be
distributed in the coming weeks. For additional information, please feel free to
contact Katharine Kaplan Osdoba, EPA, at 202-343-9120 or
osdoba.katharine@epa.gov or Mehernaz Polad, ICF International, at 202-862-
1175 or mpolad@icfi.com. Please RSVP by e-mail to mpolad@icfi.com.

Note: The TV test procedure workshop will be followed by a DTA workshop on
July 21, 2006 — also being held in Washington, DC. If you are interested in
attending the July 21, 2006, DTA workshop or receiving additional information
about it, please e-mail Mehernaz Polad at the address noted above.

Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR.

This e-mail has been sent on behalf of ENERGY STAR. ICF International provides consulting services in a broad range of areas.
ICF International does not determine or interpret EPA policy.
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